Summary of MKNHS Committee Meeting Minutes 10 February 2020 

Events

The committee agreed to contribute to two events: Look at Life at the MK Museum and the Westbury Art and Nature Festival. These events are taking place in May  and April respectively. Members will be asked to volunteer their help with these events. 

Treasurer’s report 

The Treasurer reported that membership currently stands at 94 members. Membership in 2018 was 109. Balance at the year- end including GOBF finances was a total of £8413.12. Total income to 31st December 2019 was £3447.69 with expenditure at £3124.08. For 2020 income is estimated at £3360 with total expenditure at £3535. 

Guidance Handbook 

A draft Guidance Handbook was approved by the Committee. The final document will be brought to the next Committee meeting and subsequently shared with the membership on the website. 

Member Survey 

The committee was pleased to learn that 42 completed forms had been returned. The committee agreed that the summary results of the survey should be presented to members at the AGM on 17th of March. 

MK Plan Eastern Expansion Area 

The Committee agreed to continue to monitor any developments concerning the Eastern Expansion Area. 

Lift Sharing 

The chairman is making arrangements so that lift- sharing can take place between members. 

Website 

After six years of service Peter Hassett is stepping down as Webmaster.  There is an urgent need to find individuals who will contribute to the website in the roles of administrator and editor. Members of the Committee will approach individuals to see if they might be willing to consider carrying out such roles. The committee expressed its appreciation to Peter for the enormous amount of work that he has carried out on behalf of the Society to make the website so effective and attractive to users. 

AGM

The Committee considered the arrangements for the AGM which is to take place in the Cruck Barn 8.00 PM on the 17th of March 2020. 
Mervyn Dobbin, MKNHS Secretary

